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Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
As you may be aware, there is a new national statutory test for children at the end of Year 4 - The 
‘Multiplication Tables Check’ (MTC). The test will assess how well each child knows their 
multiplication tables up to 12 x 12, which is the expected standard by the end of Year 4. This has 
been mentioned at previous Parents Evenings. 
 
The test will include 25 multiplication questions and will be online. The results will then be shared 
with us as a school, to help us to best support the children, as they progress through the Y5 and Y6 
Maths curriculum. 
 
The children will complete this test before the end of June in the classroom with Mr Price. This will 
help our children with a consistent routine and to help them achieve their potential. 
 
Thank you for your continued support. 
 
Best Wishes 

 
Mrs C Rowett 
Headteacher 
 

 


